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Media Release: Marriage Survey 
From Bishop Stuart Robinson 

 

 

 
Dear Diocesan friends and colleagues, 

 

Thank you again for your careful and prayerful participation in the 

national survey on marriage.  The ‘Yes’ vote has garnered a clear 

majority and I would now ask that we uphold before the Lord, legislators 

and their advisors who will seek to draft and bring in the attendant 

legislation.  

 

Most warmly, 

 
 

Bishop Stuart Robinson 

Bishop of Canberra & Goulburn 

15 November 2017 


